
Newsletter 
For the week of Dec. 5-9       Second Grade 

Music Program – Thursday, Dec. 8th   starting at 6:30 

Mrs. McCourt’s last day with us is Dec. 9th. :( 

Reading- We will be taking the test over Officer Buckle and Gloria on Tuesday.  Books will 

come home on Monday to reread the story. We will be working with compound words and 

cause and effect with this story. We will then start a biography about Helen Keller. 

English – We will be working with multi-syllable words and how to break them apart. We 

will also continue discussing plural verbs and rules to spell them. 

Spelling – Normal week for spelling.  Words will come home on Monday, sentences on 

Tuesday, pre-test on Wednesday and the final test on Friday. 

Math – We will continue to work with measurement and shapes.  We will finish this unit at 

the end of the week with a test. 

Science – none this week. 

Social Studies – We will be making a map of Missouri and learning about our state. 

Share Time – Bring an item that is from or represents something in Missouri.  It can be 

from a school, sport team, city, national park, etc (pictures count too).  Make sure your 

child knows where the item came from(city) and may be able to find it on a map.  If needed 

help them write down what they are to say.  I have been having students bring show n tell 

and don’t know anything about the item.  Not much of a “tell”. 

Reminders - 

Don’t forget our Christmas Gifts to the animal shelters in place of a student gift. 

2 book reports are due in December: Tuesday, Dec. 20th. 

❖ We will be doing a project after the holidays, and we will need empty paper towel 

cardboard rolls, or cardboard wrapping paper rolls.  Please send them when you have 

one. 

Have a great weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 


